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 LAYSTON C of E FIRST SCHOOL  

The Causeway, Buntingford, Herts. SG9 9EU 

Tel:  01763 271235   Email:  admin@layston.herts.sch.uk  

Head teacher: Mrs Adele McMurrough 

19th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Forest School: 

This week in Forest School 

the children have been 

identifying pollinators (bees, 

butterflies, birds, bugs) and 

learning that flowers are 

important because they hold 

nectar for insects and they 

grow into fruit. Year 4 

children have played a water 

cycle game to reinforce vocabulary such as evaporation, condensation and 

precipitation.  

 

Enrichment:  

We had a lovely morning 

on Thursday when we 

hosted the Multi-skills 

festival for Y1 children. 

The children were all 

very excited and 

enthusiastic when completing the multi-skill 

challenges and were excellent sports! 

 

Illness: 

We still have a few cases of sickness and diarrhoea in school. A reminder that 

children must remain at home for 48hrs following any bout of diarrhoea and or 

sickness. Please remember to report your child’s absence to the school office by 

8:50am. 
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Dates: 

A reminder that children break up for half term break on Thursday 25th June. They 

are back in school on Monday 5th of June. School gates will be open at 8:30 and 

classroom doors will be open at 8:45am.  

 

Best wishes, 

Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 


